

To: merwin dela cruz [REDACTED]
From: [REDACTED]
Sent: Tue 10/24/2017 3:22:49 PM
Subject: Re: did you hear back from Ion?

I think it is a good idea...Jeffrey has been noncommittal in going to the island...my thought is, if Ion can wait for the venetian plaster until next week, we could load it on JE's plane when he leaves this week....then IF JE goes on Monday the venetian plaster could be taken off the plane...if he does not go and he comes back to NY, you take it off the plane next week and ship it.

DO research the packaging and shipping of it though so we can be on stand by if the plaster needs to ship asap...thanks so much!

On Oct 24, 2017, at 11:17 AM, Merwin Dela cruz <[REDACTED]> wrote:

I did last night but I was on a train. I called him back again today and sent him a text but no reply yet. Ok. I will call Fedex regarding packaging of the venetian plaster.
Thanks

Sent from Yahoo Mail for iPhone

On Tuesday, October 24, 2017, 11:14 AM, [REDACTED] > wrote:

Did you hear back from Ion re shipping the large item? I worry that Jeffrey may not get to the island even next Monday...You may need to ship it regardless...